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    Upcoming Town Council Meetings: 
 

Organizational Meeting 
November 10, 2020  

Zoom Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
 

A full listing of upcoming Town meetings, agendas & zoom 

information is available on the Town’s website at: 

www.freeportmaine.com 
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Voters may vote in person at Town Hall.  More 

information on absentee voting and how to request a 

ballot can be found at www.freeportmaine.com or you 

can contact the Town Clerk’s Office at 865-4743 x122 or 

123. 

 

Additionally, please find attached a recent document sent 

out by the Secretary of State’s Office designed to educate 

the voters about absentee voting and voting in person. 

  

 TOWN OF FREEPORT           MUNICIPAL BULLETIN 

Nominations are now being accepted for  

2020 Citizen of the Year 
 

Each year the Freeport Town Council presents a 

Citizen of the Year Award to honor those who have 

significantly contributed to the quality of the Town. 

Nomination forms are attached to this email and also 

are available at the Town Office and on the Town’s 

website at www.freeportmaine.com. Deadline for 

nominations for the 2020 Citizen of the Year Award is 

December 10, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

Halloween  

      News 

 

Out of an abundance of caution and concern for 
the health and well-being of Freeport and area 
residents, downtown employees and the 
community-at-large, the Freeport business 
district’s annual Trick or Treat night has been 
cancelled 
The decision to cancel aligns with both the 
specific advice on trick or treating recently 
issued by the CDC as well as the State of Maine’s 
ongoing guidance limiting large gatherings. 
The Town recommends that residents review the 
recently updated CDC guidelines on how to 
celebrate Halloween safely.  These guidelines 
group Halloween activities into lower-risk, 
moderate-risk and higher-risk buckets.   
You can view the CDC's new Halloween 
guidelines at:  
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-
life-coping/holidays.html#halloween 

 

 

The Appointments Committee is looking for 

volunteers to serve on town boards and 

committees 
If you are looking for a significant way to become more 

involved in your community, consider applying to serve on 

one of the town’s many boards and committees. The 

Appointments Committee generally meets just twice a year 

to review applications, but applications can be submitted at 

any time of year for future consideration. 
 

  An application is attached to this email.  Applications are also 

available at the Town Hall and on the Town’s website at 

www.freeportmaine.com under “Boards”. 

 

Election Day 
Tuesday, Nov. 3rd, 2020 

Polls Open: 7:00AM – 8:00PM 

Freeport High School 

30 Holbrook Street 

 

The Town of Freeport has been 

awarded the Supreme Award by 

the Board of Judges in the 2020 

Maine Municipal Association 

Municipal Report Competition for 

its 2019 Annual Report. This is the 

highest award that can be received 

in the competition.  Kudos go to 

Christine Wolfe and Lynn Horr 

from the Clerk’s Office for once 

again putting together an awarding 

winning report!   

 

Copies available at 

the Town Hall. 


